
Derby Street

NEWSLETTER
Sept-Oct

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

OUR 
QUESTION 

OF THE 
MONTH IS
‘HOW CAN 

WE SUPPORT 
YOU?’

After such a long 
break we would 

like to offer 
personal support 
in areas you feel 
you need it. This 

can be with: 
toileting, sleep 

routines, school 
readiness etc. 
A letter will be 
sent out to all 

parents.

Thank you again 
for your patience 

during this 
difficult time.

Lambs and Ducks 
The children have recently 
enjoyed our messy mornings 
where we have been 
exploring sensory trays on a 
large scale.

The Lambs room has 
reintroduced their literacy 
project books to run 
alongside ‘Next Steps’. For 
this topic, the book we have 
chosen is ‘Brown Bear’. Our 
literacy project allows the 
children to hear repetitive 
language and supports them 
to begin to make connections 
between sounds and the 
words they say. Each week 
the book will be sent home 
with a different child to be 
read with their parents. 



Farmers 
The Farmers children would like to 
thank Georgie’s mum for kindly 
providing the nursery with an amazing 
water sprinkler. We have had so much 
fun and it helped us stay cool during 
the hot weather. 

‘Well done’ to all children who have 
now returned to nursery in 
September. The children have settled 
in well and we have really enjoyed 
hearing all about the exciting things 
they have been doing over lockdown. 
We will be sending out letters 
informing you of your child’s key 
person. Please could all parents send 
in family photographs if you haven’t 
already done so?

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996
Ginger

Ginger is a fluffy pup who 
loves exploring the 

outdoors. She’s about to 
start her guide dog training 
but she needs your help.

NSPCC fundraising
We would like to thank all parents and families for 
their generous donations over the past year to the 
various NSPCC events/appeals each nursery has 
hosted. Together, with your help, we have been 
able to raise £6392 for the NSPCC across 
Fisherfield this year! This money will serve to make 
the lives of vulnerable children across the country 
better. We have been raising money for the NSPCC 
since 2009 and we are proud to say that with the 
support of the families who attend our nurseries, we 
have raised £84,145 in just over a decade.

After consulting with the Nursery Council in each of 
the Fisherfield nurseries, we have made the 
decision to start supporting the RSPCA. The 
children have demonstrated an interest and love for 
animals, and this will be a great way to build on 
their interests. As part of our support for the 
RSPCA, we will be sponsoring a dog named 
‘Ginger’ and will continue to host exciting and fun 
fundraising events as soon as it is safe to do so!


